
 

 

 
 
 
18 Apr 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

Brighton Training Centre Construction Works 
 

 
All participants and horses are to be clear of the Crossroads Civil work area by 10am without 
exception; after 10am Crossroads Civil have right of way and site possession. 
 
Further to the previous communications of 28 Mar 23 some Brighton participants have continued 
to abuse Crossroads Civil workers. This behaviour is not acceptable and is to cease immediately 
before further action is taken. 
 
From today, 18 Apr 23, there is to be no horse movement past the Crossroads Civil work site from 
10am onwards. This is for your safety, the horse’s safety and the safety of Crossroads Civil workers.  
 
All participant vehicles are to be clear of the Crossroads Civil work area and are not to interfere with 
works being carried out by Crossroads Civil.  
 
As previously notified, all participants are reminded that if the behaviour of abuse or interference 
with Crossroads Civil continues there is a risk the Brighton Training Centre operation will be 
impacted while an investigation is conducted. 
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